
To RSVP for this webinar session, 
please do so at: 
savemyseat@cdhbc.com

Attention: Dental Hygienists in BC
The College of Dental Hygienists of British Columbia invites you to attend

Coffee With the 
College

An informal opportunity to engage with the 
Registrar on important issues related to 

regulating dental hygiene practice in the public 
interest.

Attend  the Coffee With the College Webinar, for information 
about the newly updated version of the QAP and the recent 

orders from the Public Health Officer regarding the 
administration of the COVID-19 vaccination.

Wednesday March 10, 2021 from 7:00- 8:30 pm

We hope you will join us. Spaces are limited so please RSVP by 
Friday, March 5, 2021 to: savemyseat@cdhbc.com .
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